
PARENT  ADVISORY  COUNCIL
               

   MONK SCHOOL SUPPLY FUNDRAISER 
                                       Order Your School Supplies Now Online! 

Can you believe it’s almost the end of the school year? We’re planning for the next 
school year, and wanted to remind you of an easy way to simplify your back-to-school 
preparations…Monk Office Online! This optional fundraiser allows you to order online now, 
and have the school supply kit delivered to your child’s classroom in September! Worry 
free!

The Benefits: 

• Monk Office builds each kit directly from the school grade based supply lists ensuring 

every item you order matches what is on the grade based list.  

• Monk Office provides the school supplies at discounted prices, and returns 10% of the 

kit’s price to CTS for investment in school activities and equipment!

• A $5 PAC fundraising fee is included in each student’s school supply order, making 

this an easy way to help Cloverdale’s PAC raise funds for additional school equipment, 
events, etc.


How It Works:

Purchase your child’s school supply kit online, or in-store through Monk Office using our 
PAC code (393D7D). Choose school or in-store delivery for free. DONE! 


 🤔  Please remember - you are buying school supplies for NEXT year. 
If your child is currently in grade 3, you will buy the school 
supply kit for grade 4! 🤔 


Online Orders:

1. Review the school supplies list on the back of this letter. Decide on whether you will 

purchase the Standard/Basic Supply Kit (suggested), or the Premium Supply Kit 
(suggested + optional).


2. Before July 23, 2018, go ONLINE to https://bts.monk.ca/ then click on the ‘Shop’ 
button on the upper left, and enter our PAC Code: 393D7D


3. Add your child’s kit (& optional items if desired).

4. If you would like an order confirmation, please insert your email address during 

checkout.

5. During check out, choose free school delivery or in-store pick up.


🖥 ONLINE orders must be completed by July 23, 2018. 

🚛 Classroom deliveries will be during the first week of the 
school year.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to email us at cts.parents@gmail.com.

https://bts.monk.ca/
mailto:cts.parents@gmail.com

